
 

Public Consultation on Applications for Renewal of 
Other Licensable Television Programme Service Licences 

The Communications Authority has received the applications from Hotel 
Holdings Limited (“Hotel Holdings”) and Cityability Limited (“Cityability”), 
companies duly incorporated in Hong Kong, for renewal of their respective 
other licensable television programme service licences to provide television 
programme service channels in hotel rooms in Hong Kong via in-house 
telecommunications networks.  The current licences of Hotel Holdings and 
Cityability will expire on 30 April and 16 May 2017 respectively.  Details of 
the applications are set out below — 

 

Company 
Name 

Registered Address Term of 
Licence 
Under 
Application 

Number of 
Hotel(s) to which 
the Service is 
being Provided 

Hotel 
Holdings 
Limited 

Unit B, 1st Floor, Kowloon 
Centre, 33 Ashley Road, 
Kowloon 

12 years 1 

Cityability 
Limited 

Unit No. 2001, 20th Floor, 
68 Yee Wo Street, 
Causeway Bay, Hong Kong 

12 years 1 

 
Members of the public may make representations on the applications to the 
Communications Authority by 29 March 2016 by any of the following 
means — 
 
Post       The Communications Authority 
  c/o Office of the Communications Authority 
  20/F, Wu Chung House 
  213 Queen’s Road East 
  Wanchai 

Hong Kong 
 
Fax  (852) 2507 2219 (Open) 
  (852) 2598 5509 (Confidential) 
 
Email  consultation-hhcity@ofca.gov.hk 
 
The Communications Authority reserves the right to publish all views and 
comments and, accordingly, any part of a submission considered to be 
confidential should be clearly marked as such, together with the reasons for that 
claim. 
 

Office of the Communications Authority 
15 March 2016 


